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We hope you are all having a great summer and enjoying the lessened social restrictions. We 
are so glad our community came through COVID-19 healthy.  
 
This summer heat has made the pool an inviting place to socialize and stay cool.  We would like 
to take this opportunity to review some pool etiquette.  
 

    
 

1. Please keep the pool area clean. 
2. People have been leaving their pool toys at the pool. As this is a community area it is not 

appropriate to leave personal items at the pool. We do not have area storage for them. 
Please take them home after each use.  Any pool toys left after July 4th will be thrown away. 

3. The safety swim ring hanging on the fence is not a toy and should only be used for 
emergencies. 

4. Please put the chairs back at the tables and close the umbrellas when you are leaving. 

Following these simple guidelines, we can keep the pool area safe and inviting.  
 
Below is the calendar for this year for the Board meetings that will continue to be on Zoom. We 
encourage your attendance! 
 

July 19 Zoom 
August 16 Zoom 
September 20 Zoom 
October 18 Zoom 
November 15 Zoom 
December 20 Zoom 
January 11, 2022 Annual Meeting  

 
 
Thank all of you for your consideration and compassion for your neighbors. If there is 
anything, we can do to make our community better please let us know. 
 
Have a great summer and stay healthy and safe. We hope to see you at a zoom Board 
meeting. 


